
 

 

 
 
 
 
We are pleased to inform you that Chevron Corporation’s merger with Hess Corporation is 
complete. This merger enhances our position as a global energy leader and will further enable 
us to focus on providing the affordable, reliable and ever-cleaner energy that enables human 
progress. 
 
We are now moving forward to integrate our operations, in accordance with local laws and 
regulations. We expect a rapid and efficient integration with no disruption to business. 
 
The addition of Hess to the Chevron family provides more opportunities for growth and superior 
performance. Hess’s talent, expertise and quality assets are a great match with Chevron’s 
business and people. Hess will further strengthen Chevron’s Upstream by adding a world-class 
resource in Guyana, enhancing the deepwater Gulf of America business, expanding the U.S. 
shale position into the Bakken Formation in North Dakota, and adding natural gas assets in 
Southeast Asia. We will continue to strive to make a positive difference in the regions where we 
operate while maintaining our constant focus on developing energy in a safe and 
environmentally responsible manner. 
 
Having strong, mutually beneficial partnerships is a cornerstone of our success. As a supplier of 
Hess, we expect your company to continue to provide services, equipment and/or materials per 
the terms of your current contract(s) with Hess. 
 
Until notified otherwise, please continue to work with your usual Hess points of contact and 
continue to invoice as per the instructions specified in your contract(s) with Hess. Please do not 
hesitate to contact your Hess representative or visit http://Suppliers.Hess.com/Current-Suppliers 
for additional information. 
 


